
Dear Secretariat,  

I am writing to request for transparency and the compulsory labelling of palm oil in products 
as it is killing wild orangutans. The United Nations has warned that Orangutans could be 
extinct within a generation if we don't act quickly. Once palm oil is labeled, consumers can 
actually drive a market for proper certified sustainable palm oil because they can demand it of 
manufacturers. You would do this to save a human so why not for an Orangutan? Just think 
how they feel! 

I wish to confirm that I would like the secretariat to consider my email to be a submission and made 
public including publishing on the web etc. 

 

Kind regards,  

Emma Dunphy 

 


